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The inquiring attorney asks whether he/she may charge nonclients
a fee for photocopies of documents produced on behalf of clients that are
not protected by the confidentiality rule. The fee would be equivalent
to those charged by a particular court for the same service. The
documents are public records and the nonclients are potential adversaries
of the inquiring attorney’s clients.

The Panel perceives no violation of the Rules of Professional
Conduct by the inquiring attorney’s proposed conduct.



